R&G Springs Co., Inc.

2587 Millennium Drive | Suite F | Elgin, IL 60140
OO  847.695.2986 | info@RNGsprings.com

5/15/25

RE: Conflict Minerals Statement

Dear Valued Customer,

In response to violence and human rights violations in the mining of certain minerals from the “Conflict
Region”, which is situated in the eastern portion of the Democratic Republic of the Congo (DRC) and
surrounding countries, the U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission (SEC) has adopted rules to
implement reporting and disclosure requirements related to “conflict minerals”, as directed by the Dodd
Frank Wall Street Reform and Consumer Protection Act of 2010. The rules require manufacturers to
disclose whether the products they manufacture or contract to manufacture contain “conflict minerals”.

R&G Springs’ products are not made from “conflict materials” that contain 3TG {Tantalum (Ta): Tin (Sn):

Gold (Au): Tungsten (W)}, nor do we source materials that aid in the manufacturing process that contain
these.

Sincerely,

Michael Hudec

President

Disclaimer: THIS STATEMENT IS FOR INFORMATIONAL PURPOSES ONLY, DOES NOT CONSTITUTE A LEGAL REPRESENTATION
AND DOES NOT CREATE OR CONFIRM THE EXISTENCE OF ANY RIGHTS, LIABILIES, OR OBLIGATIONS OF ACT



